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Term 3 School Newsletter

Dear Parent/ Carer,
I hope you are well and your family had a lovely Christmas holiday. We are looking forward to the term ahead. 
Please find below some key information that will support with the term and year ahead:

Staffing

We would like to welcome Mrs Wood on a permanent basis to the teaching team who is currently taking the P4/5 class. Mrs Barron has also joined the team as a Pupil Support Assistant and we have also successfully appointed a Pupil Support Assistant to support with targeted writing. We are awaiting start dates etc but will update when appropriate. 
Mrs Astridge, who teaches the P6/7 class is currently absent and will be until 24th January 2022. If we are in a position to provide information on who will be taking the class prior to the day we will email this information out to P6/7 parents.  

Newsletters 

Class newsletters will be sent out to parents week beginning 17th Jan 2022 -  these will include specific information for your son/ daughters classes such as when they have PE, homework information and some details on planned learning contexts. Until these are issued pupils should ensure they have a change of indoor shoes with them (these can be left in school) and should come to school wearing appropriate school uniform until they know which day they have PE. On PE days children can then come to school wearing appropriate clothing for PE. Please note this should be suitable for being outdoors. 
Red Nose Day
The school is participating in Red Nose day this term which will take place on 
Friday 18th March 2022. More details about this will follow in due course. 

Parent Council Meeting

There is a Parent Council meeting scheduled for Monday 17th January 2022 at 6.30pm – anyone wishing to attend or have a question raised should email the parent council on the following email address: Aberchirderschoolpc@hotmail.com 
You Said, We Did Update
Anti Bullying – as a result of consultations during anti bullying week, the Positive Relationship Policy has been amended to include information around anti bullying. This is being shared with the Parent Council at the next meeting and will then be cascaded to all parents. 

House Names – Information about this was sent just before the Christmas holidays but as a reminder our deadline for entries for house logos is Monday 10th January 2022. Anyone wanting to submit entries can do this but handing their pieces into their class teacher. 
Playground Improvements – the pupil council have gathered information from pupils about what equipment they would like in the playground. At our next meeting they are going to start deciding what monies should be spent on based on whole school opinions. They look forward to sharing updates on this in near future. 
Dates for the Diary

Thurs 10th Feb 2022 
– Occasional day, school closed to everyone.
Fri 11th Feb 2022 
– Occasional day, school closed to everyone.
Mon 14th Feb 2022
 – Occasional day, school closed to everyone.
Tues 15th Feb 2022 
– Inservice day, school closed to pupils. 
Wed 16th Feb 2022
 - Inservice day, school closed to pupils.
Fri 18th Mar 2022 
– Red Nose Day
I would like to thank you for your on going support and if you wish to discuss anything please do not hesitate to contact the school office to make an appointment. 
Kind Regards 

Lisa Campbell

Head Teacher

Aberchirder Primary School 
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